
March 4, 2024

Ms. Amber Gibson
Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman St., Suite 215 
Denver, CO 80215

Dear Amber,

RE: Tamrock Gravel, LLC.
Shot Rock Pit - M-2012-023
Bond Reduction and Partial release

On behalf of my client Tamrock Gravel LLC, I am responding

to the Incompleteness letter.  We are requesting that the Bond

Reduction and Partial Release Request filed on February 26, 2024

be considered a surety reduction only request. 

1. Tamrock Gravel’s intent is to removed the 11.0 acres from

financial liability and not remove it from the permit.  This

will leave the current permit boundary unchanged until the

Amendment is filed and approved.

2. Tamrock Gravel requests that you conduct a surety release

inspection to evaluate work done on the areas reclaimed at

this time.

If you have more questions or need more information please
call me at (303) 423-7297.

Sincerely,

Stevan L. O'Brian
Environment, Inc.

cc Tamrock Gravel, LLC
Amber Gibson via - e-mail
file


